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7th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Festivals and Celebrations at Nursery  

 

We will shortly be celebrating Christmas at the nursery. The children will have their 

Christmas play, party and a special guest will be visiting the children.  

 

 On Tuesday 12th December we will be celebrating Christmas jumper day: You do not have to 

buy a brand new jumper, why not make your own, grab something old from the cupboard and 

cover it with stickers, felt, tinsel and/or glitter.  

 

 Thursday 14th December we will be having our Christmas nativity. We will take photos of special 

moments from our Christmas play and post these on our website/Instagram (where parental consent has 

been obtained). Looking at these pictures with your child and helping them to remember and talk about 

the event develops their language skills. 

 

 On Friday 15th December we will be having our Christmas party and a special guest will be 

visiting the children: We ask parents for a £2.00 voluntary contribution for party food: There 

will be a box placed in reception where you can do this by Thursday 14th December. 

 

 Use our Christmas song sheet to sing with your child: We will post this on our website under our 

home learning section on the noticeboard page. Singing with your child is great for developing early 

literacy skills. 

 

 Take one of our activity packs, ‘Make a Christmas Decoration’ with your child: Once your child 

has assembled the decoration, they can colour it with crayons, pens or by sticking on glitter and shiny 

paper pieces etc. This will be available from Monday 11th December. Please do email us a photo of your 

child doing this activity if you would like it included in our display. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Aisha Lateef 

 

Mrs Aisha Lateef 

Headteacher  

http://www.sloughcentrenursery.co.uk/

